Name:

Jane Addams: A Life of Service

by Kimberly M. Hutmacher



Born into a wealthy Illinois family with a long history of public

service, Jane Addams wondered what she could do to help others. Jane remembered the Chicago slums she had seen as a child, and she thought she might want to open a place that would provide education and recreation to the poor.

In 1889, Jane and her friend Ellen Gates made Jane's dream a reality. They opened Hull House in Chicago. Among its many activities, Hull House provided a place for poor immigrant families to play games, listen to poetry readings or take music or painting classes.

Jane Addam's public service didn't stop with Hull House. Jane worked for laws to end child labor and campaigned for women's rights. She served as president of the Women's International League for Peace and Freedom and was chairman of the Women's Peace Party. Jane Addams won the Nobel peace prize in 1931. She died on May 21, 1935. All these years later, we still celebrate the service and life of Jane Addams.

- 1. According to the information in this passage, why is Jane Addams an important historical person?
 - **a.** She fought against providing education and recreation for the poor.
 - **b.** She worked hard to make life easier for the poor and she fought for women's rights.
 - c. She founded the Women's International League for Peace and Freedom.
 - **d.** She was a poor immigrant who dedicated her life to helping others in Chicago.
- 2. Jane Addams worked for laws to end child labor. What does this mean?
 - **a.** She believed young children should work hard in school.
 - **b.** She believed schools were forcing children to work too hard.
 - c. She believed children shouldn't be forced to work long hours to earn money for their families.
 - d. She believed children should work longer hours and earn more money.

3.	Which word best describes Jane A	Addams?	compassionate	inconsiderate	greedy
	Why did you choose this word?				

ANSWER KEY

Jane Addams: A Life of Service

by Kimberly M. Hutmacher



Born into a wealthy Illinois family with a long history of public service, Jane Addams wondered what she could do to help others. Jane remembered the Chicago slums she had seen as a child, and she thought she might want to open a place that would provide education and recreation to the poor.

In 1889, Jane and her friend Ellen Gates made Jane's dream a reality. They opened Hull House in Chicago. Among its many activities, Hull House provided a place for poor immigrant families to play games, listen to poetry readings or take music or painting classes.

Jane Adam's public service didn't stop with Hull House. Jane worked for laws to end child labor and campaigned for women's rights. She served as president of the Women's International League for Peace and Freedom and was chairman of the Women's Peace Party. Jane Addams won the Nobel peace prize in 1931. She died on May 21, 1935. All these years later, we still celebrate the service and life of Jane Addams.

- 1. According to the information in this passage, why is Jane Addams an important historical person?
 - **a.** She fought against providing education and recreation for the poor.
 - b. She worked hard to make life easier for the poor and she fought for women's rights.
 - c. She founded the Women's International League for Peace and Freedom.
 - **d.** She was a poor immigrant who dedicated her life to helping others in Chicago.
- 2. Jane Addams worked for laws to end child labor. What does this mean? c
 - **a.** She believed young children should work hard in school.
 - **b.** She believed schools were forcing children to work too hard.
 - c. She believed children shouldn't be forced to work long hours to earn money for their families.
 - **d.** She believed children should work longer hours and earn more money.
- 3. Which word best describes Jane Addams?

compassionate

inconsiderate

greedy

Why did you choose this word? Addams was compassionate because she dedicated her life to helping women, children, and people less fortunate than herself.